
Patient Advisory Group

• This is an exciting opportunity to get involved in research that can make a 
real difference. We are keen to hear your thoughts about our study.

• Members of the group will meet together or individually with our study 
researcher. We will meet at several points throughout the study but you 
do not have to join every meeting.

• Meetings will be held virtually/electronically (by computer) or by phone, 
depending on your preference.

• We are able to pay the hourly public rate for involvement.

What does it involve?

Involvement opportunity

Have you or someone you care for had surgery for 
oesophageal or stomach cancer? Would you like to help our 

researchers design a study?

We are looking for members of the 
public to join our Patient Advisory Group 
to help us design an important research 

study. The study we would like you to 
help us design is called the Rose Study, 
and aims to find out whether an online 

symptoms reporting and symptom 
management advice system can help 

patients recovering from surgery once 
they are at home.

If you would like to know more, please contact our researcher   
Hollie Richards at Hollie.Richards@bristol.ac.uk
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